
RIO  Brazilian  Steakhouse  –
now open

RIO Brazilian Steakhouse opens its
doors in Edinburgh today
This is the first Scottish venue and it is located behind the
Assembly Rooms on George Street.

The popular Brazilian Steakhouse offers an authentic Brazilian
Churrasco dining experience with exquisite cuts of meat carved
tableside, while skilled chefs prepare authentic dishes from a
stunning  central  sushi  and  salad  bar,  with  an  array  of
imported cheeses, meats and Brazilian flavours for diners to
choose from. 

This new 150-cover venue is the restaurant’s first venue north
of the border, bringing its non-stop meats concept to Scotland
with a set price boasting a competitive alternative to other
steakhouses in the city.

The expansion follows RIO’s success in England, marking the
eighth location since the brand was established. Founded in
Jesmond  in  November  2019,  the  Edinburgh  site  adds  to  its
current  locations  in  Jesmond,  Newcastle’s  Quayside,
Middlesbrough,  Durham  City  Centre,  Warrington,  Chester  and
York.

RIO opens from 5pm, Friday 9 February.

Bookings  are  now  open
at:  https://www.rio-steakhouse.co.uk/edinburgh
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